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From:   
Sent: 12 December 2022 12:16 
To: Licensing <Licensing@wolverhampton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licensing Bantock Park 16/17 June 2023 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are 

sure the content is safe.  

I wish to object to this license application.  
 
I found the recent  Ibiza in the Park event in September to be both noisy and disruptive and that was for only one day, 
the proposed one is for longer.  I would still object even if it were only for one day. 
 
These events must be absolutely horrendous for people to endure, who are living closer to the park than I !  
 
A suggestion to the Council for a more suitable venue would perhaps be to use Wolverhampton Race Course. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

ENVH543
Text Box
Appendix 7



